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Commanders Report  
Greetings Compatriots and friends;  

I hope that everyone had a joyous Christmas and a happy and safe New Years. I also 

want to thank everyone who attended the Christmas party, and hope you had as good 

a time as I did. 2020 is already getting off to a running start on January 4th I and several 

other camp members attended the DEC meeting in Temple, then on then on January 

11th Lt. Commander Kyle Sims and I attended the Lee Jackson Dinner in Temple 

hosted by the Major Robert M White Camp #1250. On January 18th we will be flagging 

the Fort Worth Stock Show parade. Then the next 2 weekends we will be flagging the 

Will Rodgers Complex during the run of the stock show. Even if you can only come 

out for a few hours it’s a great way to help get the word out and let people know our 

cause. Mark your calendars for February 22, the 3rd Brigade will be having a training 

that day and it looks to be a very informative event. I know that Lt. Commander Kyle 

Sims has some great programs lined up for the first quarter of the year and want to 

thank him for his hard work obtaining speakers. I look forward to seeing yall at Bone 

Daddy’s on Tuesday night. 

Don’t forget to add the camp to your Kroger card, our community rewards number is SM520. 

As always, I look forward to seeing everyone at Bone Daddy’s on the 21st. 

Confederately yours,  

Commander Craig (Hoss) Stone 

Lt Commander Texas Division 
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2nd Lt Commanders Report 

Dear Members and Friends: 
 
I would like to thank everyone who came to our Christmas party. I think we 
had a good turnout and everyone had a good time. Next year we need to 
decide if we want to do it on a Saturday or Week night like last year. 
  
Craig Stone and I attended the Lee-Jackson dinner in Temple, Texas and 
enjoyed ourselves immensely. That made back to back trips to Temple in 
successive weekends due to the DEC meeting and the Lee-Jackson 
meeting. They had a good speaker and very good BBQ. I commend Com-
mander James Bozeman and adjutant Mike Belcher for hosting such a 
wonderful gathering. 
  
This month we are having Chris Webb of the R. E. Lee camp present us a 
program on the ''Rebel Yell" and this is his first time to visit our camp so 
lets have a good crowd for him. 
  
Next month we are going to have Sheila Randolph who is an assoc. mem-
ber of the Griffin Camp. She needs a projector. So does anyone in the 
camp have one she can use? 
  
March meeting we are going to have Tommy Holmes of Carthage, 
Tx. present us with a program. This will be his first time to visit us as well. 
  
I will not make it to the Ft Worth Fat Stock Show parade this year, due to 
the fact that the last Dallas Gun Show at Market Hall will be the last one. I 
decided to take Floyd Cox and attend the last Gun Show. Both he and I 
have spent many hours over the years in recruiting for new members so I 
think we will go one last time. 
  
I look forward to seeing everyone next Tuesday night the 21st. 

 
        Respectfully, 
        Kyle Sims 
        Lt Commander 
 

Visit us at www.camp2292.org 

http://www.camp2292.org
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Upcoming Local Events 

 

January 25-26 - Fat Stock Show Flagging in Ft Worth, TX. 

January 31-Feruary 1 - Battle of Mill Creek at Mill Creek Ranch Resort 

1880 N Trade Days Blvd, Canton, TX. 

February 1-2 - Fat Stock Show Flagging in Ft Worth, TX. 

February 22 - 3rd Brigade Leadership Training in Ft Worth, TX. 

June 5-7  - 123rd Annual Texas Division 2020 Reunion at Embassy Suites in 

Grapevine, TX. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Brig. Gen. Richard M. Gano Camp 2292 meets 

 every THIRD Tuesday of the month at Bone Daddy’s BBQ, 

1720 William D Tate Ave, Grapevine, TX 76051 . Arrive by 

6:30 PM to eat and the meeting starts at 7:00 PM.  
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This Months Meeting - Tuesday January 21st 

The Brig. Gen. Richard M. Gano Camp 2292 meets every 

THIRD Tuesday of the month at Bone Daddy’s BBQ, 1720 

William D Tate Ave, Grapevine, TX 76051 . Arrive by 6:30 PM 

to eat and the meeting starts at 7:00 PM.  

 

This will be a great meeting with great friends of like mind. 

Bring someone and enjoy the great food. 

 

This month’s speaker is Chris Webb of the R. E. Lee camp, 

he will present us a program on the ''Rebel Yell" and this is 

his first time to visit our camp so lets have a good crowd for 

him. 

 

Bone Daddy’s Website: 

http://www.bonedaddys.com/location/bbq-restaurant-grapevine/ 

http://www.bonedaddys.com/location/bbq-restaurant-grapevine/
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On Wednesday of this week, Ray Richey was involved in a serious car accident.  He is 
still hospitalized and will eventually recover, but it will be a 12 week process.  His back 
is broken in 6 places and he suffered a head injury. Please keep him in prayer. 
This afternoon he has decided that it is in the best interest to close the Texas Civil War 
Museum after tomorrow through the end of February.  Come March, the time table will 
be reevaluated and we hope to be back open.   
I will not be at the museum so will not have ability to send out group texts.  I will let 
everyone know when I have an update.   
If you would like to send him a card, you may due so at the following address. 
 
Ray Richey 
780 Jim Wright Freeway North 
Fort Worth, TX 76180 
 
Sincerely, 
Cindy Harriman  

Camp 2292 Payer Requests 

Not long after the Lord Jesus came and took my wife Toni to Himself on October 1, I 

was diagnosed with stage 4 Prostate Cancer which is now in my bones and lymph 

nodes. I am scheduled to begin Chemo treatment this Wednesday (1/8). The medical 

prognosis is not good but I have an Oncologist in Tyler who I believe is a true brother 

in the Lord and I told him that I was not so much interested in how long I lived but 

wanted, if God was pleased to grant it, to remain in good enough health, for however 

long God was pleased to grant such, to be able to preach the Gospel in the Open Air. 

He seemed to "catch" my vision for such and I believe he is genuinely interested in do-

ing what he can to make that happen. Please pray with me that God might be pleased 

to grant such a request. 

 

Hopefully I may be able to see some of ya'll down the road in this life; if not, I truly 

hope and pray that each one of you who professes to be a Christian, will "work out 

your own salvation with fear and trembling" (Philippians 2:12)and "make your calling 

and election sure" so that you will have an abundant entrance into the kingdom of God 

(2 Pet.1:5-11), the only thing which will survive this world.  And if there be any who 

would admit that they are not Christians in the Biblical sense of that word, I pray that 

you, as the big sinner that you are, would come to the Savior of big sinners, the Savior-

King, the Lord Jesus Christ. May you come to Him in and with all of your sins and 

may He mightily save you. And may He keep saving each one of us all the way to 

Glory.  So hopefully if I do not see any of you again down here I will see you over yon-

der.  

Rudy Ray  
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Chaplains Corner - A Prayer for a New Year 

Our Father and our God, as we stand at the beginning of this new year, we confess our need of Your 

presence and Your guidance as we face the future. 

We each have our hopes and expectations for the year that is ahead of us-but You alone know what it 

holds for us, and only you can give us the strength and the wisdom we will need to meet its  chal-

lenges.  So, help us to humbly put our hands into Your hand, and to trust You and to seek Your will 

for our lives during this coming year. 

In the midst of life’s uncertainties in the days ahead, assure us of the certainty of Your unchanging 

love. 

In the midst of life’s inevitable disappointments and heartaches, help us to turn to You for the stabil-

ity and comfort we will need. 

In the midst of life’s temptations and the pull of our stubborn self-will, help us not to lose our way 

but to have the courage to do what is right in Your sight, regardless of the cost. 

And in the midst of our daily preoccupations and pursuits, open our eyes to the sorrows and injus-

tices of our hurting world, and help us to respond with compassion and sacrifice of those who are 

friendless and in need.  May our constant prayer be that of the ancient Psalmist: “Teach me, O Lord, 

to follow your decrees; then I will keep them to the end.” (Psalm 119:33) 

We pray for our nation and it’s leaders during these difficult times, and for all those who are seeking 

to bring peace and justice to our dangerous world.  We pray especially for Your protection on all 

those who serve in our armed forces, and we thank You for their commitment to defend our free-

doms, even at the cost of their own lives.  Be with their families also and assure them of Your love 

and concern for them. 

Bring our divided nation together and give us a greater vision of what You would have us to be.  

Your Word reminds us that “Blessed is the nation whose God is the Lord” (Psalm 33:12). 

As we look back over this past year, we thank You for Your goodness to us-far beyond what we have 

deserved.  May we never presume on Your past goodness or forget all Your mercies to us, but may 

they instead lead us to repentance, and to a new commitment to make You the foundation and center 

of our lives this year. 

And so, our Father, we thank You for the promise and hope of this new year, and we look forward to 

it with expectancy and faith.  This we ask in the name of our Lord and Savior, who by His death and 

resurrection has given us hope both for this world and the world to come. 

Amen 

 

This prayer was written by Rev. Billy Graham in 2008 and is just as relevant more than a decade later. 

 

Initum sapientiae tumor Domini 

Deo Vindice 

Jack Bowen-Chaplain 
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Camp 2292 News - Camp Installs Painted Iron Cross of Honor in Grapevine, TX 

 

Robert Cobb was born in Calhoun County, Alabama on November 23, 1841. He was a son of 

Nathaniel Cobb and his wife, Lurany Teague. Robert was living in Calhoun County in 1860, 

but was working outside his father’s family. He enlisted on June 4, 1861 at Montgomery, Ala-

bama as a private in Co. H, 10th Alabama Infantry. He is shown present on all the rolls which 

have survived for his company. He was a corporal when he surrendered with his regiment at 

Appomattox Court House on April 9, 1865. By 1870 had moved to Dallas County, Texas. His 

wife, Mary E. Cobb, was born July 23, 1841 and died August 5, 1896. When she married Cobb, 

she was a widow with a son, T. J. Sheppard (1858-1938). In 1877, Robert Cobb owned 81-1/5 

acres of the Jesse Doss survey in the Pleasant Glade Community near Grapevine. The 1880 cen-

sus of Tarrant County records the fact that he had only one eye, perhaps as a result of an injury 

he received in the Confederate army. On July 14, 1885, Cobb was a presiding officer at the 

election of the trustees for the Pleasant Glade School. He died at his home south of Grapevine 

on January 25, 1908 and was buried in Parker Memorial Cemetery. He has a short obituary in 

The Grapevine Sun without any reference to his Civil War service. "Died last Saturday, Mr. 

Robert Cobb, an old and respected citizen of this community. He leaves a wife and three chil-

dren to mourn his demise. We extend sympathy to the bereaved ones."  
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3rd Brigade News - 3rd Brigade 2019 Christmas Party at Saljo’s in Pantego, TX 

The 3rd Brigade had a great gathering. Many camps were repre-

sented and good times were had. Silent auction was a hit. Cant 

wait till next year. 
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3rd Brigade News - 2020 Ft Worth Stock Show Parade & Flagging 

Confederate Riders  of America helped 

the 3rd Brigade hand out flags. 

Thank you to the R E Lee camp 239 of Ft 

Worth for leading the 3rd Brigade 

Billy and Jennifer Goar ready to flag Mech Cav had 5 member in atten-

dance. Allen and Phil Hearrean above. 
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Texas Division News - 2020 Texas Division Reunion 

123rd TEXAS DIVISION REUNION IN GRAPEVINE, TX! 

JUNE 5 - 7, 2020 

At the beautiful Embassy Suites 2401 Bass Pro Dr, Grapevine, TX  

Attached 

to the host 

hotel is a 

Steakhouse 

and a Bass 

Pro Shop. 

 

The Robert E. Lee Monument that was removed in Dallas will be 

the image of this reunion and will be incorporated into the medal 

and the logo for social media and the reunion website: 

www.camp2292.org/2020-tx-division-reunion  

Contact Craig Stone or Allen Hearrean for more info. 

https://camp2292.org/2020-tx-division-reunion
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A Update From The Virginia Flaggers 

In Virginia, a Louisa County judge denied a motion in a murder case to remove a 

portrait of Robert E. Lee from the Louisa County Circuit Courthouse. 

Attorneys for Darcel Murphy, who faces the possibility of the death penalty if he is 

convicted for the murder of Kevin Robinson in March 2016, had argued that the 

portrait of the Confederate general in the courtroom could influence jurors during 

Murphy’s trial. Murphy is African American, as was Robinson. 

The display of Confederate symbols “violate the defendant’s right to equal protec-

tion under the law,” lead attorney Douglas Ramseur wrote in his 2018 motion to 

remove the portrait. “There is no greater offense to the Equal Protection Clause [of 

the Constitution] than government favoritism of one race over another.” 

Sanner agreed that the Lee portrait is much larger than any other portrait in the 

courtroom. But he described the image of Lee in his uniform, standing in front of a 

tree, as “benign.” 

“The concern of the Defendant in this case is really not what this portrait depicts, 

but who it depicts,” he wrote. “Setting aside its subject, the portrait does not com-

promise the fair administration of justice.” 

The judge said, referring to slavery, that “those who played an active role in de-

fending the indefensible face substantial difficulty in escaping the harsh judgment 

of history.”  

But he also noted that many people admire “the real or perceived qualities of Gen-

eral Lee.” He noted that Lee is one of the few individuals to have a state holiday 

observed in their honor.  

“It is difficult for the Court to accept that nothing other than the implied original 

and continuing racism of the Virginia General Assembly supports that distinction,” 

Sanner wrote. 

God save the South! 

Susan Lee 

https://vaflaggers.blogspot.com/  

Our mailing address is: 

Virginia Flaggers  P.O. Box 547 Sandston, VA 23150  

https://vaflaggers.blogspot.com/
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A HUGE win in Alabama, where the Alabama Supreme court REVERSED a lower court ruling on the 

Confederate monument in Linn Park in Birmingham, and UPHELD Alabama's historic monument pro-

tection law! 

The Alabama Supreme Court ruled that the city of Birmingham violated Alabama’s monument protection 

law when it placed a plywood screen around a Confederate monument in Linn Park in August 2017. 

In a 9-0 decision, the justices reversed a lower court ruling in favor of the city. The Supreme Court sent 

the case back to circuit court with instructions to enter an order that the city broke the law and must pay a 

$25,000 fine. 

The Legislature passed the Alabama Memorial Preservation Act in 2017 in response to removals and 

calls for removal of Confederate monuments on public property. 

The law prohibits local governments from moving, altering, renaming, or otherwise disturbing monu-

ments that have been in place 40 years or more. 

The stone base of the Confederate Soldiers and Sailors Monument has been in Linn Park since 1894. The 

marble shaft was added in 1905, when the Pelham Chapter of the United Daughters of the Confederacy 

dedicated the monument. 

Former Birmingham Mayor William Bell ordered the covering of the monument. Bell took that step after 

a city councilman asked that the monument be removed. 

Attorney General Steve Marshall filed a lawsuit asking the court to declare the covering of the monument 

violated the Memorial Preservation Act. 

In January, Jefferson County Circuit Judge Michael Graffeo ruled that the law violated the city’s rights to 

free speech and due process. 

“Just as the state could not force any particular citizen to post a pro-Confederacy sign in his or her front 

lawn, so too can the state not commandeer the city’s property for the state’s preferred message,” Graffeo 

wrote. 

In a 44-page opinion today, Justice Tommy Bryan cited legal precedents and concluded that the circuit 

court erred in ruling that the city had constitutional rights to free speech and due process. 

The ruling also addressed the amount of the fine. The law calls for a $25,000 for each violation of the act. 

Bryan concluded that the city was subject to a single $25,000 fine, rather than a fine for each day the 

monument was covered. 

 

While we realize the fight is only beginning, let's take a moment to pause and thank God for these victo-

ries.  Every win helps our momentum, encourages our supporters, and reminds those who would have 

every trace of our history and heritage removed that there are still plenty of us with PLENTY of fight left. 

 

God bless all those who continue to fight the good fight, and God save the South! 

https://www.al.com/news/birmingham/2019/01/judge-rules-alabama-confederate-monument-law-is-void-city-of-birmingham-didnt-break-the-law.html
https://www.al.com/news/2017/05/house_passes_monuments_preserv.html
https://www.al.com/news/birmingham/2017/08/defy_state_law_and_remove_conf.html
https://www.al.com/news/birmingham/2017/08/ag_files_lawsuit_against_birmi.html
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General Gano Comes to Texas from Jack Bowen 

 

   What brought General Gano to Texas?  This was a question I have asked several folks but never re-

ceived a good answer.  I read one article that indicated it was for health reasons.  Well, this is reasonable 

if you consider that before coming to Texas, he was a physician at the Louisiana State Prison in Baton 

Rouge, Louisiana.  Now, before you think I’m against living in Louisiana you should consider that 

prison conditions at the time were not conducive to good health and well-being. 

   If you research the Gano family, you will find that Gen. Gano’s father, John Allen Gano, besides being 

a minister was a very successful stockman, raising cattle and horses in Kentucky, so you can probably 

guess where Richard M. Gano will be going..   

   I found that General Gano kept written memoirs and I am going to give the reader a brief section from 

his memoirs regarding his move into Texas and settling in Grapevine Prairie.  What I found interesting, 

and for some unknown reason, General Gano in his memoirs spoke of himself in the third person; there-

fore “I” becomes “Gano” or “Dr. Gano” or “R.M. Gano” or simply “he”. 

“Gano had become thoroughly satisfied with his trip over Texas.  Texas being a great stock raising country, in 

which he especially delighted.  He thought it was very poor farming country and subject to droughts, and indeed, 

some man told him that he couldn’t raise any crops…nothing but grass…not even a garden.  The state has since 

developed into a very fine farming country, also, good fruits and vegetables, and, as he could purchase good land in 

Texas from four to ten dollars per acre, and could sell his land in Kentucky at one hundred per acre, and also, hav-

ing a growing family and needing a warmer climate for his health, he decided to move to Texas, against remon-

strances of many friends.  He moved by wagon and carriage with his brother-in-law, Dr. Welch, and his brother, 

Frank Gano, also his servants and some horses to Northern Texas.  He stopped at Dallas, Texas, and inspected the 

country around, and located on the North end of Grapevine Prairie, which he purchases from Judge J.T. Morehead 

with improvements on the place and 60 acres in cultivation, for $10.00 per acre.  He had left his family in Ken-

tucky to come out with his father-in-law, Dr. Welch. 

   His family landed about a month after he did, and, as they were driving up to the Grapevine home, and were 

within a mile and a half of the place, they passed a house and stopped for a drink of water.  They told the old lady 

who they were, and where they were going, when she remarked, “you have got a fine home; there is a dining room 

in the house,” from which one might infer that dining rooms were uncommon in that country.  

   They all landed in Texas late in the fall, in the year 1856, Dr. Gano having retired from the practice of medicine 

when he removed to Texas and engaged in stock raising, 23 miles northwest of Dallas.  His farm was located in the 

Northeast corner of Tarrant County.  Another son was born to him on March 15, 1858, and they named him Cla-

rence Welch Gano, for his Grandmother.” 

   Steven L. Warren’s book, The Second Battle of Cabin Creek gives the reader quotes from General 

Gano’s memoirs, but he points out that for some reason Gano’s service with the Trans-Mississippi, Ar-

kansas, Indian Territories, and Texas are missing.  I highly recommend that you add this book to your 

library.  Also, the Archives Collection at Abilene Christian University has a collection of archived mate-

rial from the Gano family. 
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President Dwight D. Eisenhower 

In Defense of Robert E. Lee 

August 1, 1960 

Mr. Dwight D. Eisenhower 

White House Washington, D.C. 

 

: Dear Mr. President 

At the Republican Convention I heard you mention that you have the pictures of four (4) great Americans in your 

office, and that included in these is a picture of Robert E. Lee. 

I do not understand how any American can include Robert E. Lee as a person to be emulated, and why the Presi-

dent of the United States of America should do so is certainly beyond me. 

The most outstanding thing that Robert E. Lee did, was to devote his best efforts to the destruction of the United 

States Government, and I am sure that you do not say that a person who tries to destroy our Government is worth 

of being held as one of our heroes. 

Will you please tell me just why you hold him in such high esteem? 

 

Sincerely yours,  

Dr. Leon W. Scott 

 

 August 9, 1960 

 

Dear Dr. Scott: 

Respecting your August 1 inquiry calling attention to my often expressed admiration for General Robert E. Lee, I 

would say first, that we need to understand that at the time of the War Between the States the issue of secession 

had remained unresolved for more than 70 years.  Men of probity, character, public standing and unquestioned 

loyalty, both North and South, had disagreed over this issue as a matter of principle from the day our Constitution 

was adopted. 

General Robert E. Lee was, in my estimation, one of the supremely gifted men produced by our Nation.  He be-

lieved unswervingly in the Constitutional validity of his cause which until 1865 was still an arguable question in 

America; he was a posed and inspiring leader, true to the high trust reposed in him by millions of his fellow citi-

zens; he was thoughtful yet demanding of his officers and men, forbearing with captured enemies but ingenious, 

unrelenting and personally  courageous in battle, and never disheartened by a reverse or obstacle.  Through all his 

many trials, he remained selfless almost to a fault and unfailing in his faith in God.  Taken altogether, he was noble 

as a leader and as a man, and unsullied as I read the pages of our history. 

From deep conviction, I simply say this: a nation of men of Lee’s caliber would be unconquerable in spirit and soul.  

Indeed, to the degree that present-day American youth will strive to emulate his rare qualities, including his devo-

tion to this land as revealed in his painstaking efforts to help heal the Nation’s wounds once the bitter struggle was 

over, we, in our own time of danger in a divided world, will be strengthened and our love of freedom sustained. 

Such are the reasons that I proudly display the picture of this great American on my office wall. 

 

Sincerely, Dwight D. Eisenhower 
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The Christian Cavalier 

Thy warfare o’er, thy faithful heart at rest 

Thou farest forth, the champion of the right; 

They welcome thee, the saints in splendor bright 

To guide thee to the realm of thy brave quest. 

Content thy soul save only with the best; 

Thy standard, high, the pure unsullied white; 

Thy shining blade, the symbol of the Might 

Of thy fair Land.  Thy Comrades greet thee, blest! 

Thy noble spirit scorned place and power; 

Ambition’s ‘lurements thou didst, meek, resign; 

The weak thou servedst, as thou didst the strong. 

When cloud and black defeat didst o’er thee lower, 

Thou sought’dst the leading of the light divine. 

Hail him, Hosts, Eternal, with the Victor’s Song! 

JANUARY 19TH - HAPPY BIRTHDAY ROBERT E. LEE 
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Battle of Mill Creek at Mill Creek Ranch Resort 

1880 N Trade Days Blvd, Canton, TX. 
 

Saturday and Sunday Feb 1-2 Living History/Reenactment 

Weekend. 

Camp will be open to Public from 9 AM to 5 PM Saturday, 

and 9 AM to 3:30 PM on Sunday. Saturday and Sunday bat-

tle times are scheduled for 1:00 PM. 

Dinner and a period dance are open to reenactors and guests 

staying at Mill Creek Ranch Resort on Saturday evening. 

In addition to the battles, come experience living history 

which will include a civilian camp, artisans, period sutlers, 

and several historical displays and demonstrations. We invite 

you to step back in time with us to 1864 for a very special 

weekend at Mill Creek Ranch Resort. 

 

Camp Member Jim Anderson will be there Blacksmith-

ing, go visit him. 
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Gentlemen, I just discovered that the Dickie company founder was a son of James 

A. Dickie of the Co. ''D'' 5th Tx. Hood's Brigade and was a POW. He is buried in 

Gatesville. 

  

He and his cousin Charles Nathan Williamson formed the Williamson-Dickie 

Mfg. Company in Ft. Worth. His father was in an Alabama Home Guard and is 

buried in Bryan. 

  

Please review the research and feel free to share. 

  

Thanks 

Kyle Sims 
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Do you have an ancestor that was a Confederate Veteran?  

Are you interested in honoring them and their cause?  

Do you think that history should reflect the truth?  

Are you interested in protecting your heritage and its symbols?  

If you answered "Yes" to these questions, then you should "Join Us" 

 Membership in the Sons of Confederate Veterans is open to all male descendants of any veteran 

who served honorably in the Confederate armed forces regardless of the applicant's or his ances-

tor's race, religion, or political views.  

How Do I Join The Sons of Confederate Veterans?  

The SCV is the direct heir of the United Confederate Veterans, and the oldest heredi-

tary organization for male descendants of Confederate soldiers. Organized at Rich-

mond, Virginia in 1896, the SCV continues to serve as a historical, patriotic, and non-

political organization dedicated to ensuring that a true history of the 1861-1865 period 

is preserved.  

Membership can be obtained through either lineal or collateral family lines and kin-

ship to a veteran must be documented genealogically. The minimum age for full 

membership is 12, We have Genealogist that can help you for free. 

There is no minimum age for Cadet Membership.  

http://www.scv.org/research/genealogy.php  

http://www.scv.org/research/genealogy.php
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If you know any SCV member that would like to join give them this form, all are welcome even if you do not have a bike. 
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2019 Camp 2292 Officers and Staff 

Let us hear from you! 

   

  Commander : Craig Stone                     

  Email: cstone@hotmail.com    

  (817) 680-3212 

  1st Lt. Commander : Kyle Sims 

  Email: kylebs62@aol.com 

  (817) 437-6230     

  2nd Lt. Commander : Billy Goar 

  Email: willyg65@hotmail.com  

  Adjutant : Allen Hearrean    

  Email: ahearrean@sbcglobal.net   

  (817) 821-8805     

  Sgt-at-Arms & Communications : Frank Krawiec Jr 

  Email:  harley71electra@yahoo.com 

  (940) 641-5480 

  Chaplain : Jack Bowen 

  Email: hammer51@charter.net 

  (817) 656-9677 

CHARGE TO THE SONS  

OF CONFEDERATE VETERANS  

“To you, Sons of Confederate Veterans, we will commit the vindication of the 

cause for which we fought. To your strength will be given the defense of the Con-

federate soldier's good name, the guardianship of his history, the emulation of his 

virtues, the perpetuation of those principles which he loved and which you love 

also, and those ideals which made him glorious and which you also cherish.”  

Lt. General Stephen Dill Lee Commander-General United Confederate Veterans New Orleans, Louisiana 1906  

Remember, it is our duty to see that the true history of the South is preserved and           

presented to future generations. 

Until we meet again, let us remember our obligations to our forefathers, who gave us the 

undeniable birthright of our Southern Heritage and the vision, desire and courage to see 

it perpetuated. 

mailto:cstone78@hotmail.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:kylebs62@aol.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:willyg65@hotmail.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:ahearrean@sbcgloball.net?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:harley71electra@yahoo.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:hammer51@charter.net?subject=Request%20for%20info

